Mr. Francis Bernard Smith, 1045 West Hills Terrace, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Bud:

I have your note written yesterday about your desire to drop out of the Social Dancing Class.

If you wish to withdraw your enrollment in this class you should go to the College Office and make your request there. However, if you do this it will cause you to lose credit for the first half of the semester.

other activity class at another hour you would not lose the credit, and it might work out better in your daily program of work and study. This transfer, of course, has to be made through the College Office.

I am sorry there is nothing that I personally can do. Since you are enrolled in the College of Liberal Arts that is the proper place to make changes in your enrollment. I sincerely trust that you can make satisfactory arrangements.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

PCA: AH